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SYDNEY NSW 2001 

Notice of Exhibition 
New African Savannah and Congo Exhibits 

Taronga Zoo, Bradleys Head Road, Mosman (SSD 8008) 

Dear Mr Sargent 

Thank you for your letter received 3 August 2017 inviting Transport for NSW (TfNSW) 
review and comment on the Notice of Exhibition. 

TfNSW has reviewed the documentation submitted in support of the Notice of Exhibition 
of the above referenced development and suggests the following: 

• Prior to commencement of any works on the site, a Construction Traffic and 
Pedestrian Management Plan (CTMP) prepared by a suitably qualified person and 
in consultation with Roads and Maritime Services and Mosman Council. A copy of 
the plan shall be submitted to the Principle Certifying Authority (PCA) for 
endorsement, prior to the commencement of work. 

Thank you again for requesting TfNSW comment on the notice of exhibition. If you have 
any further questions, Mr Lee Farrell, Transport Planner at TfNSW, would be pleased to 
take your call on (02) 8202 2944. I hope this has been of assistance. 

Yours sincerely 

Mar Ozi ga 
Prin s Manager, Land Use Planning and Development 
Freight, Strategy and Planning Division 
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